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MEMO 

 

FROM:  Mary Kay Longacre 

  Director of Grants and Assessments 

 

TO:  Parents wishing to Appeal High Ability Determination 

 

DATE:  April 8, 2020 

 

RE:    High Ability Appeals Process 

 

 

 

 

• The deadline to appeal the decision of the High Ability Committee is May 1, 

2020 

 

• The enclosed packet and the required materials need to be returned no later than 

4:30 PM on May 1, 2020 to be considered for appeal.  

 

 

• The Appeals Committee will meet the week of May 4-8, 2020 and you will be 

notified of their decision by mail after they have completed their review of all 

appeals.  

 

• Please send your appeals packet to:   

Goshen Community Schools Administration Center 

613 East Purl Street 

Goshen, IN  46526 

 

Clearly mark any items you want returned to you.  We will keep them at the 

administration office until the end of June. 

http://www.goshenschools.org/

